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FRUIT FOR YEARS 5/6 

From 19th February 2018, the 

children in Years 5 & 6 will be 

offered a piece of fruit (at a 

cost of 50p).  If your child 

wishes to be included they will 

need to bring in 50p on the 

morning that they require fruit.  

In exchange they will be given a 

voucher which they give to the  

kitchen staff at break-time. 
 

 One of our parents at the school is doing a 

charity skydive in June to raise money for the 

scoliosis campaign fund. Scoliosis is the  

curvature of the spine which is an incurable 

disease that is currently managed only by back 

bracing in adolescence and then complex  

surgery afterwards. More research is needed 

for possible cures and treatment. 

This particular parent has a child at Creswick 

school who has herself been recently  

diagnosed with the condition so it is a very 

worthy cause. Any donations would be most 

gratefully received and will go straight to the 

Scf. Please see the link below.  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/anna

-bower 

 

Many thanks 

  

 

OUTDOOR PURSUITS COURSE—STANBOROUGH LAKES—YEAR 6 
Both year 6 classes have been booked onto 6 sessions of water-
sports at Stanborough Lakes in May, June and July.  Elm will be 

going on Friday afternoons and Bramble will be going on Tuesday 
afternoons. 

 
Cost is £40 per child.  

 
 Deadline for payment is end of April 2018 



 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Creswick school will be closed on Thursday 3rd May 

2018 as the school will be used at a Polling Station. 

 BEDTIME STORIES—THURSDAY 1ST MARCH 2018 

 

On Thursday 1st March we are holding a bedtime stories evening to celebrate World Book Day.  The format is: 

6.00pm:     Children arrive in their pyjamas to their chosen class; 

6:10pm:     Children share their books – (please bring a book!); 

6:20pm – 6:45pm:   Children listen to chosen stories; 

6:45pm:  Hot chocolate & Marshmallows served in class; 

7:00pm:    Parents collect from classrooms. 

 

  
 

Please let the office know what book your child would like to hear. 

NAME OF TEACHER BOOK 

Mrs Austin We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

Miss Evans Gangsta Granny 

Mrs Hayden The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

Mrs Smith The Cat in the Hat Books 

Mr K Peart Uncle Montague’s Tales of Terror 

Mrs Loft Mr Stink 

Mrs Buena The Gruffalo and the Gruffalo’s Child 

Miss Bruton Other Julia Donaldson stories 

INCREASE IN PRICES OF SCHOOL MEALS 
 

From 1st April 2018, the price of a 
school dinner will increase to 
£2.40 per day / £12 per week 



 

 

 MILK FOR SUMMER TERM 2018 
EASTER—JULY 2018 

Cost for the Summer Term for milk is £16.75; 
Cheques payable to HCC or payment made via school office/school gateway. 

If your child is 4 for the whole of the term they are entitled to free school milk of if 
you are entitled to Benefit Related Free School Meals, however, this still needs 

to be ordered with the office. 
 DEADLINE: 21ST MARCH 2018 

 

 

 

Do not forget to let your child 

bring a spare pair of trainers that 

may get muddy if they wish to play 

on the school field at lunchtimes.  

Welwyn Garden City Centenary 

Photography Competition 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upload your photo to 

www.welwynphotoclub.org.uk/

school from 12th February 2018.  

The competition is open to KS1 

and KS2 children. 

 

DEADLINE: 30TH APRIL 2018 

 

Top 3 students in each KS will 

receive an engraved trophy, a  

certificate and a voucher.  All 

winning entries will be publicly 

displayed in Welwyn Garden City 

town centre. 

Creswick’s Got Talent 
 

Auditions begin in the first 
full week of March! 

 
Y3—Monday 5th March PM 
Y4—Tuesday 6th March PM 
Y5—Thursday 8th March PM 

Y6—Friday 9th March PM 
 

Come ready to share your act with 
the judges!! 

 

Headlice Alert!! 

We have had a few complaints 

about head-lice.  Please ensure you 

check your child’s head regularly 

and treat as required. 


